Alexandra Park Primary School

Newsletter

Friday 6th September

Ihope you all had a great summer and spent some enjoyable time and
created some fantastic memories with your children. I'd like to thank all
the children for contributing to such a successful first week back, Our
team has been delighted to see how hardworking, polite, and caring the

children have been in thelr new classes.

I'd also like to remind all parents that we are a healthy school, so please

do not send chocolate, CIISPS, OF SWEELs, a"xdditi{mn]]}; we are a nut-free

school to ensure the safety of all children and a member of our team,

Thank vou for vour n:m}ptraticm and have a great weekend.

Summer rea |']]ir

It has been great this week to see some of the excellent reading

—

children have been doing over the summer. They have been
really proud to show off their certificates and awards from the
Stockport Summer Reading Challenge and their Reading Bingo

activities. Please keep these coming in as the class teachers

would love to keep sharing these achievements. Thank you.
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This week Year 4 have been getting arty creating pieces
linked to our class icons ready for our displays. They've
shown great creativity and resilience when the techniques
have been tricky and they have achieved fantastic results.

Well done everyone!

Star of the week

It was an absolute joy to start the year
celebrating with all the children who earned their
Viking Awards last year for achieving their Care,
Aspire & Achieve awards. A huge

congratulations to all!

Important dates

Following on from feedback from parents, each year group will be sending
out key dates in the coming weeks.
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